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ANNUAL MEETING

January 18-20, 2022
THE STOREHOUSE
STARKVILLE, MS
8:00 a.m.

Registration
10:00 a.m.

Welcome 
Dr. Jerome Goddard, MSU Extension
10:15 a.m.
“Ticks and Tick-borne Diseases”

Dr. Jerome Goddard

11:05 a.m.

 “Fire Ants and Their Control”                    
Blake Layton, MSU
11:50 a.m.
BREAK - Door Prizes

12:00 a.m.
Lunch (On your own)
  1:00 p.m.

(TBA)
Brigid Elchos, MS Board of Animal Health

1:45 p.m.
“Mosquitoes and IPM”

Dr. Jerome Goddard

2:30 p.m.
“Certification 101”

Gene Merkl, 
3:15 p.m.
BREAK - Door Prizes
3:30 p.m.

Industry Update
4:00 p.m.

Business Meeting

4:15 p.m.

CERTIFICATION EXAM

6:00 p.m.

DINNER (provided)
GENERAL INFORMATION:

LOCATION: This year’s annual meeting will be held at The Storehouse, 1437 Fire Station Rd., Starkville, MS 39759. 
HOTEL RESERVATIONS: We have a block of rooms at Hilton Garden Inn, 975 Hwy. 12 East., Starkville, MS. The link is: https://www.hilton.com/en/book/reservation/deeplink/?cty hocn=STFSVGI&arrivaldate=2022-01- 18&departuredate=2022-01-20&srpCodes=MPC or the number for reservations is 662-615-9664. Be sure to tell them the group code is MPC. Our room rate is $129.00 - $139.00 a night. Reservations must be made by January 4, 2022 in order to assure our block of rooms. I would suggest booking your room quickly because rooms fill up in Starkville quickly. 
PRE-REGISTRATION: Be sure to pre-register so we will know how many meals to order. It is better to preregister and have to cancel than to run short on food. If you have to cancel and you notify us by Monday, January 10, 2022, then your money will be fully refunded. Your CAREFULLY completed registration form must be received by Wednesday, January 3, 2022. 
RECERTIFICATION: This program has been submitted to Mississippi, Alabama, Arkansas, Louisiana, and Tennessee for re-certification. You must attend all day if you are needing to recertify. The proper form will be completed at the end of the day on Tuesday. You will need your certification number, license number, Social Security number and complete address.
If you have any questions, please contact Sharon Sims at 601-672-6687.
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